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- The Cullman Lions Club Met On January 20, 2025 - 
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These are a few of the photos taken at the January 20, 2025, Cullman Lions Club meeting. Club President Lion Chris Brooks presided. A 

delightful meal prepared and served by the staff of Freddie Day Catering was enjoyed by all those present. The special guest speaker 

for the meeting was the reigning Miss Cullman County Fair Teen, Ms. Avery Gerstman. Ms. Gerstman was accompanied by her parents. 

The next meeting of the Cullman Lions Club members is scheduled for Monday evening, January 27, 2025, in the Commission on Aging 

Senior Center dining room. Mr. Jeff Young, from the historic Mary Carter Store in Cullman, has been scheduled to be the guest speak-

er. A meal by Freddie Day Catering will be served around 5:30-5:45 P.M.    


